
Request for Special Housing Accommodation 
 
Western New England University is committed to providing students who have a documented 

disability with a safe environment in which to live and study.  It is the responsibility of the student to 

inform the Office of Student Disability Services of the nature of his/her disability and desire to 

receive a special housing accommodation.  There are limited housing spaces available for 

accommodation.  Therefore, housing accommodation requests for the 2022-2023 academic year 

should be submitted in writing and received by the Office of Student Accessibility Services by March 

11, 2022 (for returning Western New England University students) or by June 6, 2022 (for students 

new to Western New England University).  Requests can be submitted to 

mailto:accessibility@wne.edu
mailto:residencelife@wne.edu



